Kilbarchan Primary School
Uniform
18 September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have always had a great system of reusing previously owned uniform items, led by a team of
amazing parents/carers! Unfortunately, due to current restrictions we have not been able to offer this
service to our school community over the last few months but wish to find a way around the issue.

We propose, weather permitting, to place rails of clothing outside our main entrance on Tuesday 22
September from 1.30pm — 3.30pm. Families will be able to look through the items and take what they
require, free of charge.
In order to adhere to health and safety guidance:

e These items will have been quarantined for at least 72 hours

e Only one family at the rail at any time, other adults must remain 2m away

e Gloves should be worn whilst looking, a box will be made available for your use

There will also be a table/rail of lost property items, in case your child has lost something.
In order to adhere to health and safety guidance:

e We have washed these items

e These items will have been quarantined for at least 72 hours
Only one family at the table/rail at any time, other adults must remain 2m away
Gloves should be worn whilst looking, a box will be made available for your use

Should the weather prove too wet, we will send a text to let you know that this has been cancelled.
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully,
Fiona MacKenzie

Head Teacher
Kilbarchan Primary School



